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701 OCEAN STREET,  SUITE  500, SANTA  CRUZ,  CA 95060-4069
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AGENDA: 3/13/01

March 2, 2001

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: APPOINTMENT TO DOMESTIC VIOLENCE COMMISSION

Dear Members of the Board:

As Board members are aware, the County Administrative Officer, or
her designee, serves as an appointee to the Domestic Violence
Commission. Attached is a memorandum from County Administrative
Officer Susan Mauriello requesting that the Board appoint Alan
Hiromura of her staff to this position. Accordingly, I recommend
that the Board appoint Alan Hiromura to the Domestic Violence
Commission as the representative of the County Administrative
Officer.

Sincerely,

*&n
Supervisors

TC:ted
Attachment

cc: Alan Hiromura
Domestic Violence Commission
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Memo

To:
From:
Date:
Subject:

Tony Campos, Chair
Susan Mauriello, CA0
February 14,200l
Appointment to Domestic Violence Commission

The purpose of this memo is to inform you that effective 2/14/01, I am pleased to
appoint Mr. Alan Hiromura as Nancy Carr-Gordon’s replacement to the Domestic
Violence Commission. Mr. Hiromura is currently the Senior Administrative Analyst for
the District Attorney and is quite knowledgeable about domestic violence issues.

Attached is Nancy Carr-Gordon’s letter of resignation from the Domestic Violence
Commission.

C.C. Terry Dorsey, Administrative Assistant
Alan Hiromura, Senior Administrative Analyst

S:\Domestic Violence Commission\apptdvcommission.wpd
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DATE: November 29, 2000

COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ
INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 0099

r

;;-

TO: Susan Mauriello, County Administrative Officer

Effective January 1, 2001, I will be withdrawing from my assignment as the
CA0 representative to the Domestic Violence Commission. I have discussed
this action with General Services Director Bob Watson, who is supportive of
my decision. I plan to complete the work I have begun on the web page
design for the Commission within the next couple of weeks.

I appreciate the opportunity that I have had in working with this particu-
lar group. Once you have designated your new staff representative, I will
be happy to brief them on the commission's work and trust fund.

cc: Bob Watson, General Services Director
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